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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1108 makes the State Fire Marshal Commission an advisory body and transfers its authority 

to the State Fire Marshal, which becomes a governor-appointed position.  

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1108, as introduced, deals with making the State Fire Marshal Commission into an advisory 

body and transferring all duties of the Commission to the State Fire Marshal. According to the 

State Fire Marshal, there is no anticipated fiscal or revenue impact on the non-appropriated state 

agency.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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